

From the Hon.Secretary St.Andrew's Church, Tichborne , Tichborne, Alresford, Hampshire, SO24 0NE

Brendan Gibbs Esq Parish Clerk, Tichborne Parish Council 15 The Heath Denmead Waterlooville PO7 6JT

20 June 2019

Dear Brendan

On behalf of the Parochial Church Council I write to thank you very much indeed for the cheque for £300 the Council has recently granted for the church. As I am sure you know we are most grateful for the Parish Council's continuing support, which means a lot to us.

I'm pleased to be able to say that the money the council generously gave us last year did indeed help with the restoration of the churchyard gravestones. We have some further work to undertake in the graveyard, as well as some interior work, so this new donation will be put to good use.

Many thanks again

With best wishes

Elijabeth

Hon. Secretary, St. Andrew's Church, Tichborne